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PE1992/B: Dual the A9 and improve road safety 
  

Following the Transport Minster Jenny Gilruth’s announcement on the 

failure to deliver complete dualling of the A9 by 2025, and the retraction 

of future development therewith, I would urge the Committee to consider 

that this matter should now be the focus of a Public Inquiry. 

 

  
 


